
 

Displaying This Site Notice & Supplying Evidence 

 

Thank you for applying for the pavement licence. 

 

The email you have received is the site notice; this notice must now be displayed. 

 

Please print off the notice and display it on your premises (door/window), in a 
noticeable position where it can be viewed by members of the public. 

 

This authority requires evidence that you are displaying this notice. 

 

Please take a photo of the notice in position, and email that image 
to licensing@bromley.gov.uk 

 

Failure to display the notice and provide evidence may delay your application. 

 

Many thanks. 
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